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Year of Study 2 

What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

In the past month I have decided to postpone my ‘spoon ‘campaign 
until next year so that I can give it the attention it deserves so that it will 
have the impact that I would like it to. 
In the past month the article I had written about my role as disabilities 
officer and what it entails went live on the student’s union website. 
I have had lots of meetings with the student’s union as me and the VP 
welfare and community along with the student’s union have put 
together an accessibility report about campus with a variety of subjects 
highlighted. 
I have had meetings and discussions with The scene nightclub about 
them doing an accessible evening which unfortunately has had to be 
postponed at this current time, but I will be continuing to support them 
with these events and will post on my social media when they are to be 
going ahead. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

Last month me and the VP welfare and community did an accessibility 
walk around of campus and its buildings to see just how accessible 
everything is, this included hearing loops in seminar rooms, disabled 
toilets and reception desks. From this, I am pleased to say that the 
university is now taking action and have started to change the pull 
cords that were too short in the disabled toilets around campus. It is 
these ‘small’ things that can have quite a large impact. 
This month I have also focused on student problems such as parking. 
A student messaged me with an issue they had about disabled parking 
on campus, I sent out lots of emails and eventually, we were able to 
come to a solution and a change in signage, which was a huge bonus! 

Plans for next 
month 

In the next month, I hope to have had various meetings with the 
university and the student’s union online with the outcome of these 
meetings being better accessibility on campus and its various online 
platforms for all. 
In the next month, I will also continue to provide support for students 
during this difficult time through email and my social medias. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 


